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What’s Going On With Our Club… 
 
Next General Meeting:  Tuesday, February 16th at 7:30 PM at 
the Tillman Post, 9 Eckerson Ave. Akron, NY.   
 
March Combo Board/General Meeting: Tuesday, March  15th 
at 7:30 PM at the Tillman Post, 9 Eckerson Ave. Akron, NY.   
 
April Combo Board/General Meeting:  Tuesday, April 19th at 
7:30 PM at the Tillman Post, 9 Eckerson Ave. Akron, NY.   
 
Apparel:  We sell t-shirts, sweatshirts and caps!!  Other styles 
and sizes subject to availability.  Call 741-NESS for details!!   
 
Club Bonfire:  The status of our annual club bonfire is still  
unknown due to the lack of snow.  Information on the bonfire 
will be posted on our website and Facebook page as it be-
comes available. 
 
NOMINATIONS:  Club nominations for elected positions will be 
held at the monthly meeting on February 16th.  Nominations 
for Officers (President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer,  
Sergeant at Arms, Trail Coordinator and four Board Member 
seats will be taken during the meeting. If you are interested in 
one of the positions please contact the club at 741- 6377 for 
details.  
 

Club Officers 
President:  Al Wolbert 

Vice President:  - 

Secretary:  Robyn Cierniak  

Treasurer:  Rich McNamara 

Sergeant of Arms:  Jeff Wilson 

Trail Coordinator:  Tim Naab 

Board Member: Kevin Gaik 

Board Member: Dan Dressel 

Board Member: Andrew Braunscheidel 

Board Member: Matt Schroeder 

Board Member: Ray Somers 

Board Member: Ron Watts 

Board Member: Jake Kelkenberg 
 

Committees 
 

Legal Committee 
Chairperson:  Al W. 
 

Emergency Response Committee 
Chairperson:  Open 
 

Marketing  & Adv Committee 
Chairperson:  Open 
 

Fundraising Committee 
Chairperson:  Open  
 

Social/PR Committee 
Chairperson:  Frank S. 
 

Membership Committee 
Chairperson:  Rich M. 
 

Groomer/Equipment Committee 
Chairperson:  Dan D. 
 

Trails/Landowners Committee 
Chairperson: Tim N. 
 

Trail Guides Committee 
Chairperson: Curt W. 
 

Newsletter Committee 
Chairperson: Robyn C. 
  

Website Committee 
Chairperson: Robyn C. 
 

Apparel Committee 
Chairperson:  Open                               
 

Safety/Education Committee 
Chairperson: Open 

Club Headlines 

Newsletter:  We are e-mailing our newsletters each month.  We are 
trying to manage our funds more efficiently due to cuts in State 
funding.  Each member will receive all 12 months right at your 
computer!!  If you do not have a computer… call 741-NESS to let us 
know that you would still like your 6 months mailed.  We continue to 
put a lot of time and effort into our newsletters to keep you, as a member, in-
formed and involved in what is going on with our club!!    
 
Website:  We have a message board!  So, please take a moment and register. 
Please email us on the “contact us” page if you have any questions.  The photo 
gallery has some great pictures too! 
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President’s Page 

 

Hi everyone, 
Well, unfortunately Mother Nature isn't cooperating with us this winter (so far) and we haven't been 
able to utilize our trail system.  Please remember all of the hard work that goes into getting our trails 
ready each year and the generosity from our landowners that allow it to happen.  If we do have some 
snow on the ground, please stay off of the trail system until we announce that they are open.  We 
have had a few cases this season where sleds have been out riding on the closed trails just because 
there was a few inches of snow on them.  Members of the club will look at the conditions and make a 
decision if trails can be opened.  I know its driving everyone crazy that we can't ride around here,  
especially after the awesome season we had last year but the last thing we want to do is lose a section 
of trail because someone damaged property due to low snow conditions.  Please also remember that 
the February meeting is when we have our nominations for elected positions in the club.  There are 
several positions that are open for 2016 and I know there are people out there that would like to have 
input on how things are done within the club.  Please stop by and maybe see about stepping up to an 
elected position with us. 
 
Thanks everyone and pray for some snow! 
Al Wolbert 
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Renew your  

membership now for 

the 2015-2016 season! 

ATTENTION!! 
Please help us go green with our newsletter.  If you would like to receive 
your monthly newsletter to your email inbox every month instead of through 
the US postal system please send us an email with your name and email ad-
dress.  You can also email us if you would like to update the email address 
that you receive your monthly newsletter at.   

RESPECT THE LANDOWNERS  
— 

STAY ON THE MARKED TRAILS!!! 
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Thank You!!!! 
American Legion 

L.L. Tillman Post No. 900 
 

For accommodating us for our General 

Meetings 
 

 

9 Eckerson Ave. in Akron  

(that's were Rte 93 and the bike path meet).  
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             Northern Erie Sno-Seekers Apparel for Sale 

 
Adult: Guys     
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          

 

 

 Blue short sleeve t-shirt                   S-M-L-XL   XXL-XXXL     $ 12 / $ 13 
         Blue long sleeve t-shirt                S-M       XXL-XXXL  $ 14 / $ 15 
         Blue hooded sweatshirt                S-M-L         XXL-XXXL  $ 32 / $ 34 
 
         
 
 
 

Adult: Ladies 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 Pink short sleeve t-shirt S-M-L-XL   $ 12 
 Pink baseball cap  one size fits most  $ 12 
 Pink fleece hat   one size fits most  $ 12 

 

Kids: 
 Blue short sleeve t-shirt M-L-XL   $ 10 

  
Other items: 

 Long sleeve nylon wind breaker  navy blue                   $ 25 (L-XL only) 
 
Printed: t-shirt 
Embroidered: sweatshirt, bb cap, knit caps, skull cap, wind breaker 

 
To purchase apparel, please email us at: snoseekers@yahoo.com  or call us at 741-NESS 
 
Please include:  name, address, phone number and items wanted. 

mailto:snoseekers@yahoo.com
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Francis W. King  

Petroleum Products, Inc. 
 

7871 Transit Rd. 
East Amherst, NY  14051 

716-636-3160 
Fax: 716-636-3690 

 

We Provide: 
                

  Fuel Oil      Residential 
Gasoline      Commercial 

    Diesel Fuel         Metered Service 
      Kerosene      Automatic Delivery 

     Burner Service  

 
Serving Buffalo & Suburbs 

 
For Prompt Service please call 

 

716-636-3160 
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